
Dear Ms Englund, 

Thank you for referring the above development to Sydney Water.

The property does contain an 1800mm gravity trunk main which traverses the site. Sydney Water’s Networks 
team has reviewed the application and they have no issue with the tree removal. However, the standard process 
of checking the location of the Sydney Water asset in relation to the work site should be implemented to ensure 
that there is no damage to Sydney Water’s asset. 

Sydney Water also provided comments on a previous DA for the site in December 2018 which are attached to 
this email. This response contained comments regarding easements on the site which remain relevant. 

If you require any further information, please contact the Growth Planning team at 
urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au. 

Regards,

Caleb Ferry | Student Town Planner

Growth Planning & Development

Liveable City Solutions

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

Ph 02 8849 4269
caleb.ferry@sydneywater.com.au

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately 
delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney 
Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not 
necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee 
that this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference.

Sent: 18/06/2019 8:16:51 PM

Subject:
ATTN: Rebecca Englund - Sydney Water Comments - 23, 25 & 27 Warriewood 
Road, Warriewood
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